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Senate Judiciary and Labor Committee 

Chair Gilbert Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair Karl Rhoads 
 

03/15/2017 9:00 AM Room 016 
HB289 HD1– Relating to Election Campaign Reporting 

  
TESTIMONY / SUPPORT 

Corie Tanida, Executive Director, Common Cause Hawaii 
 

 
Dear Chair Keith-Agaran, Vice Chair Rhoads, and members of the committee: 
  
Common Cause Hawaii supports HB289 HD1 which would require candidate and noncandidate committees to 
inform the Campaign Spending Commission (CSC or Commission) if they do not intend to receive or spend 
contributions and expenditures that aggregate more than $1,000 in an election period.   
 
Knowing which committees intend to raise or spend $1,000 or less in an election period is critical because these 
committees are only required to file the final election period report and supplemental reports. Unfortunately many 
committees do not communicate their intentions with the Commission. Thus with no other way of knowing the 
Commission generates notices of late reports and fines to these committees when they do not file preliminary and 
final primary reports. The Commission then must follow up with these committees in order to resolve these avoidable 
situations. We believe that by requiring committees to make their intentions known to the Commission will reduce 
confusion and allow the Commission to work more efficiently.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to offer testimony supporting HB289 HD1. 
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